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357 S. Robertson Blvd. 
Beverly Hills, CA 90211 

Tel:  (310) 444-0055 
Fax: (310) 444-0066 

 

 
July 16, 2020 

 
 

 
 In Re:  Withdrawal of 60-Day Notice  
   J. Deluca Fish Co., Inc. 

Notice No. #  2020-01080 
   Date of Notice: 04/27/2020 
   
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This letter is to confirm withdrawal of 60-Day Notice No. 2020-01080 in connection with Prop 
65 which was served on 04/27/2020.  Should you have any question or concern, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (310) 444-0055.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Davar Danialpour 

Attorneys for J. Deluca Fish Co., Inc. 
George Salmas, Esq.  
SALMAS LAW 
1880 Century Park East STE 611 
Los Angeles, CA 90067 
 
 

 

  


